
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Bill Martin 
c/o College Printers Ltd . 
2015 West 12th Avenue 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Mr. Martin, 

March 24, 1981 

We were very pleased to receive our March newsletter from you 
earlier than the expected date. Your expeditious handlin g of 
this month's issue as well as the quality of the publication 
was appreciated by all. 

Thank you for your prompt attention. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer 
Secretary - Treasurer 
AUCE Local #1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


